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             CITY OF STAR 
 

                   ENGINEER DEPAPTMENT 

             MEMO 
 

 

TO:   Mayor & Council 

FROM:   Ryan V. Morgan, P.E., City Engineer 

MEETING DATE: May 30, 2023 

RE: Pavilion Parking Lot 

 

ACTION 

 

Bid openings for the Pavilion Parking Lot were held May 25, 2023, 3:00 pm in the Public Meeting 

Room.  Three bids were received for the proposed project, all appearing to meet the bidding 

requirements. This project was bid as a lump sum project with no alternative items.  The base 

bid was the only item considered in determining the selection of a qualified contractor.  

 

The three bids received were from: 

 

• Titan Excavation and Construction, Inc. 

• Diamond Contractors, LLC 

• Capital Paving Company, Inc.  

 

The apparent low bidder at this time is Diamond Contractors, LLC with a low bid of $366,400.  

Staff is recommending issuance of a Notice of Award to Diamond Contractors, LLC.  

 

 

 


